

New DGUV Test GS mark starting September 2016

Dear customers,

on September 12, 2016 DGUV Test will launch its new GS mark. This update has been made necessary by a requirement from the ZLS (Central Authority of the Länder for Safety).

New GS mark (starting September 12, 2016)





Old GS mark (to be phased out)





"KPZ"

abbreviation of the issuing DGUV Test testing and certification body

"00000000"
number of certificate

This update will not affect the duration of the validity of your existing GS certificate or GS mark with the old design.

If you place an order for the GS mark with Walker Etiketten after September 12, 2016, you will receive GS marks with the updated design and will be entitled to use them even if the old design is still depicted on the back of your GS certificate issued at an earlier date.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. Please refer to your DGUV Test testing and certification body for more information.

Contact Secretariat DGUV Test Alte Heerstraße 111 53757 Sankt Augustin Germany

Phone: +49 2241 231-1467 Fax: +49 2241 231-841448 E-Mail: dguv-test@dguv.de